
We strongly urge you to OPPOSE Senate Bill 941.  
 
This bill does not address reducing violent crime nor does it improve public safety. Criminals, by 
definition, do not follow the law and do not subject themselves to gun control schemes or background 
checks. It is already illegal to knowingly sell or transfer a firearm to someone classified as a prohibited 
person, and is a felony for a prohibited person to buy, own or possess a firearm.  Senate Bill 941 is an 
ineffective and unenforceable piece of legislation that will only impact those attempting to remain law 
abiding and impose cumbersome mandates and restrictions on the lawful purchase and possession of 
firearms.  
 
We strongly urge you to OPPOSE Senate Bill 941.      
 
Respectfully,     
 
The Porche Family 

-          Antonio Porche, MBA, Voter 
-          Barbara Porche, Voter 
-          Rachel Porche, Voter (next election) 
-          Joanna Porche, soon to be Voter 

 
 


